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20 June 2022 

Dear Parents/carers, 

We write to you in advance of the Summer break to clarify school uniform expectations for September 2022. 

Year 7, 8, 9,10 and 11. 

Blazer is compulsory for all students at all times. 

Shoes only. No trainers, boots. Acceptable pictures of shoes are available on the website. 

Optional Plain navy v neck jumpers may be worn but must not be of sweatshirt material. 

Outdoor coat – should be warm / waterproof, preferably navy/ black, no round necks and no other 

colours (school have moved away from logo’d jumpers to help with family costs). 

PE Kit – please refer to the website for full details. 

Girls:  

 Pinafore with white open neck shirt or 

 Pinafore with white shirt and Year tie or  

 Trousers, white shirt and Year tie.  

Boys:  

 Black trousers, white shirt and  Year tie. 

Year tie colours as follows and to be purchased from Uniform Suppliers. 

Year 7  Gold stripe  Year 8 Red stripe Year 9 Sky blue stripe Year 10 Purple stripe Year 11 Silver stripe. 

From September 2022  

 No skirts – skirts are no longer part of our schools uniform 

 No Gingham blouses – gingham blouses are no longer part of schools uniform. 

 No hoodies or zipped sweatshirts.- This is not a change from last year. 

 No trainers – This is not a change from last year. 

Please ensure that your child’s pinafore is below the knee at the start of the school year, as they will grow 

a lot and pinafores way above the knee are not acceptable.  

Any further enquires please contact your relevant Head of Year or the school office. 

If any families have spare or good quality uniform that we can recycle please contact the school office. We 

are looking to work with the FGRS Community hub Uniform drive to support any families who may be 

struggling. 

Kind Regards,  

Your St Gabriels Team.   
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